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Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Nursery Newsletter
Spring Term 1
‘Loving, Learning and Reaching out to All’

	This Half Term 
We are working hard to find out more about: 

Animals including pets and life – cycles. 

Chinese New Year 

RE: We follow the Come and See programme. The new topic will be ‘Celebrating’ in which we discover how the Catholic church celebrates together during Mass. 

Communication and Language: The children will continue to access the rich reading materials we have in class. We share stories often throughout the day. We will be encouraging children to use their expressive language through role play (a vets), and through key questioning and play. Our question word for this half term is ‘where?’

Physical Development: We have a super environment to develop both our fine and gross motor skills. School have purchased additional resources for our outdoor play areas and we will be utilising these to develop our skills further. We look forward to sharing this with you. PE continue to be each Wednesday. 

Personal, social and emotional development: Our focus for this half term is to put on our coats and to fasten zips. Any help at home would be greatly appreciated. 

Literacy: We will be able to retell new and familiar stories and begin to identify sounds in words and songs. 

Mathematics: We are continuing to learn to count five objects and to recognise numerals to five. 
Understanding the World: We will explore the world around us and learn about different animals and cultures. 

Expressive Art and Design: Our focus for this half term will be colour mixing. 

	Don’t forget: 
PE is on Wednesdays. 

Snack is £1 and payable on Mondays please. 
	Important Dates

5th January – Open Evening for those  wishing to view our provision, if considering sending your child to our Reception Class. 
2nd February – Nursery to visit Knowsley Safari Park, as part of our Animals topic. More details to follow. 



	Ways to Help at Home: 
Complete the Library Loan weekly task with your child. Encourage them to draw a picture, and you write a short paragraph about what your child enjoyed. 
To encourage your child to become confident with self – care, including putting on their own shoes and coats.  

To count everyday objects and point out numbers to 5, as and when you see them.

Any home learning that you wish to celebrate can be sent in via Class Dojo and we will recognise your child’s achievements in school. 

	As always, if you do need to speak to a member of staff, please hold on at drop off or pick up time. If this is not convenient, do telephone the school office. 

Many thanks for your support, 

Mrs McCoy and the Nursery Team.  
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